

Background/History

The Code Enforcement Department is seeking approval to add an additional vehicle to the fleet. With the hiring of a Code Enforcement Supervisor, there will be the need for an additional vehicle. The Director currently drives the supervisor's vehicle. It is essential that the Director has a vehicle to performs the work duties of the job. The department would like to stay compatible with the other Director's vehicles, which are Chevrolet Tahoes.

I have enclosed (3) quotes. The 2024 Chevy Tahoe from Jim Ellis Chevrolet quote of \$68,939.00, which includes the strobe lights in the grill and bumper, is the preferred choice and the lowest quote.